From:

Sent: 11 November 2021 08:46

To: Local Plan

Subject: Loss of Greenbelt, traffic congestion and shortage of GPS and schools

Planning Officer
Dear Sir

The Six56 employment plan is on Greenbelt at a time when green spaces are crucially important for clean air and to
prevent warming of the environment. Development of the area will also increase the existing traffic congestion at
the motorway junction. Logistics do not create a large number jobs. Alternative ways of increasing jobs should be
found which would impact less on traffic congestion

The Rushgreen Road planned development will increase traffic congestion on that road which is already extremely
busy

The local plan should be changed in order to prevent loss of Green Belt, loss of clean air inability of GP surgeries and
schools to cope with increased population

Yours faithfully,
Ann Fairbairn





